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First name lan

Surname Duff

Email address

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation? No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in? -

Do you have any further comments on the

activities proposed in specific portfolio/s (please

select all those you wish to comment on):

Where do you live in Canterbury? Select your -
district below:

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Kaikoura

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Hurunui

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waimakariri

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Christchurch
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Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Selwyn

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Ashburton

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Mackenzie

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Timaru

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waimate

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waitaki

Do you wish to speak to your submission? Yes

We may use your phone number to contact you to arrange attendance at a hearing. This information will be

kept private.

Phone number

How did you find out about giving feedback?
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Subject: LTP submission

Date: Saturday, 10 April 2021 3:21:45 pm

I , Ian Hartley Duff of wish to

make a submission rejecting or opposing the imposition of a Swing mooring annual fee
towards removal of wrecks/abandoned vessels from swing moorings at a cost of $57.50
per year as recorded on page 268 of the Draft Long Term Plan. Please refer to second item
under the heading of "Swing mooring charges".

I believe that this is an unreasonable further imposition on swing mooring holders who
have already suffered a recent doubling of annual swing mooring fees from the previous
$115 to the current $230 per year.

I wish to be heard in support of my submission.

Yours faithfully, Ian H. Duff

Dated 10 april 2021

From:

To:


